dream

December 9th, 2024

Product Discontinuation Notice

Dear Valued Customer,

This Discontinuation Notice informs that DREAM SAS is now discontinuing the production of its Audio DSP
products SAM2634, SAM2635, SAM2653, SAM2655 and SAM26S5.

The SAM26xx series is in Mass Production since 2014. In last years, the activity for the listed products has
declined to a level that makes manufacturing operations more complicated to manage however all these chips
can still be supplied by the factory.

This Discontinuation Notice informs you that you can adjust your product purchasing records and place final
LTB orders accordingly.

Replacement products are SAM5704 and SAM5504, DREAM will support its customers to migrate SAM26xx
based solutions to the SAM5000 platform when it is not yet already done.

* Last date for placing the Last Time Buy (LTB) orders: 30th June, 2025
Last date for delivering the discontinued products: 30th December, 2025

DREAM SAS will consider this notice fully noticed and approved unless specific conditions of acceptance are
provided in writing to our local sales before the last date for placing the LTB orders shown above. All accepted
orders will be supported on the non-cancellable and non-returnable (NCNR) condition except the cases
related to quality issues.

For additional information or questions regarding this product discontinuation, please contact our local
distributor or DREAM directly.

Thanks for your trust in DREAM
Best regards,

Phil}ppe Lorent
CEO - DREAM SAS
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